

"Ann-Maree Rieusset"

To <water@esc.vic.gov.au>

CC

23/04/2009 08:41 AM

bcc

Subject Water bills horrier

Dear Sir, I live in Mont Albert in Victoria and I am not happy about the proposed water bill cost. I earn a very basic salary and I cannot afford an increase \$25.00 per quarter or \$100.00 per year. I think this is a terrible idea because I am not made of money and you people should come up with more realistic amounts.

If it was \$25.00 per year, that you be better and more affordable. The government and the

water companies should be fronting the costs of there unwanted projects. Let them pay for it not the consumer. Yours faithfully, Ann-Maree Rieusset